
David Phillips: Candidate for Northern Branch Secretary, 

NZPFU 

I am David Phillips, a dedicated Senior 

Firefighter based in the Auckland Central 

Fire Brigade, with a profound commitment 

to advocating for the rights and well-being of 

my fellow firefighters. Throughout my 

career, I have actively engaged in the union, 

serving as both a Local Committee member 

and Local Secretary. These roles have 

allowed me to represent our concerns 

effectively and work towards solutions that 

benefit our members. 

With a strong foundation in communication, advocacy, and 

navigating legislative and contractual environments, I am well-

equipped to tackle the challenges we face as a union. My experience 

has taught me the importance of unity and collaboration, and I believe 

that a strong and unified branch is essential for advancing our 

interests and protecting our rights. 

I am passionate about fostering a supportive and inclusive 

environment for all members of the NZPFU. As your Northern 

Branch Secretary, I will prioritize open communication, transparency, 

and active engagement with our members to ensure that everyone’s 

voice is heard. 

I am excited about the opportunity to serve and strengthen our branch, 

and I believe my background and commitment make me an excellent 

choice for this role. 

Together, let’s build a robust and unified Northern Branch! 

 


